
 

7250 Pembroke Dr.  Reno, NV 89502  858-395-3677 
 

 
 
Shyanne Schull, Director 
Washoe County Regional Animal Services  
2825 Longley Ln A, Reno, NV 89502 
 
Dear Shyanne, 
 
Enclosed is a scholarship check in the amount of $1,600 to enable you to attend the HSUS Animal Care 
Expo in Kansas City, May 15- 17.  
 
This grant is made possible by Maddie Pet Project for Nevada, thanks to Maddie’s Fund and the Dave 
and Cheryl Duffield Foundation.   
 
The scholarship is to cover the following expenses: 

o Conference Registration Fee: $225 – Early bird registration rate before March 16 
o Lodging: 3 nights lodging $170 per x 3 nights = $510 
o Airfare:  $550 to $650  
o Other travel expenses: $215 
Total: $1,600  

 
This conference scholarship is intended for you and is not transferable.  
 
You will need to register for the conference, and book your own hotel and airfare using these grant 
funds.  
 
Congratulations! We will reach out again closer to the conference as we will hope to see you there. We 
hope to hear from you soon. 
 
Regards, 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Diane Blankenburg, Mark Robison and Bonney Brown 
Co-Executive Directors, Maddie’s Nevada Campaign 
Humane Network  

 
 


